
 

August 9, 2012 
Dear Hammock Dunes Residents and Visitors, 
  

 

  
    

  
Reminder: Leash Law Applies to all Pets 

Neighbors have reported seeing a small gray cat wandering in 
the vicinity of the San Gabriel Neighborhood. 
  
Hammock Dunes requires that all pet owners comply with the 
Flagler County Leash Law, regardless of the type of pet. 
This includes cats, which are not allowed to wander within our 
Hammock Dunes Community. 
  
For the general safety of all Hammock Dunes residents, If you 
see a domesticated or wild animal wandering around our 
community, please notify Flagler County Animal Control at  
 (386) 445-1188. 

  

   

 

Get more information by visiting our site www.hammockdunesoa.com 
ABOUT US  |  CONTACT US 
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